
September 28, 2022 

 

Important Dates 

September 28 – Meet the Teacher night  5 pm to 6:30pm with FREE Yard Sale in the gym 

September 29 – EJCS Orange Shirt Day 

September 30 – Truth and Reconciliation Day – No School 

October 2 – Online EJCS Clothing Store closes today – Don't miss out! 

October 4 –  EJCS Popcorn Tuesday Fundraiser begins 

October 10 – Thanksgiving – No School 

October 21 – PD Day – No School for students 

 

 

EJCS SCHOOL FEES 2022/23 

EJCS School Fees for the 2022/23 school year have now been applied to your child(ren)s 

accounts.   

Parents have now been e-mailed your USERNAME to access your Joe Clark School 

Edsembli Connect Ed Parent Account.   In order to access your PASSWORD, simply select 

“Request my Password” and complete the form, an e-mail will be sent to the e-mail address 

you entered.   

Please follow this link for the Joe Clark School Edsembli Parent site:    

https://connect.edsembli.com/AB/FSD/JC/Portal/viewer/Login/Login.aspx?logintype=P  

The link can also be accessed from the EJCS website under the Family & Community tab, 

Edsembli Parent Login. 

PLEASE NOTE:   

Field Trip charges and/or Extra-curricular Fees (team fees etc)  will be charged at the time 

of the excursion or when your child joins a team so please remember to check your 

account regularly.   

The YEARBOOK charge is OPTIONAL.   If you DO NOT wish to purchase a yearbook, 

uncheck that box when you are paying online.     

We are NOW also able to take VISA, Debit and Mastercard at the school on our Point of 

Sale machine, or if you wish you can still send in Cash or Cheque to the school office or pay 

your Account Online.   

https://connect.edsembli.com/AB/FSD/JC/Portal/viewer/Login/Login.aspx?logintype=P


** If you DID NOT receive an email from the Edsembli system with your account Username 

information, please first check your “junk” folder as some have ended up there and/or email 

Mrs. Ryane at ryanep@fsd38.ab.ca and we can have the system re-email you your 

Username information.   

 

EJCS Clothing Site 

The EJCS Clothing site is NOW OPEN for orders 

Visit our website at https://www.foothillsschooldivision.ca/joeclark  and click on the site to 

order your items by October 2, 2022. 

Don’t miss out! 

 

EJCS Yearbook 

Hello, Bronco Families! 

I’m the new Yearbook Coordinator at Joe Clark. If you see me snapping photos around 

school, please say hi or give a wave! I'm excited to document all the great things happening 

at Joe Clark this year! Let me know if you have any questions or thoughts to share and have 

a great year! 

Carrie Behlke (mom of Hoxie -French Grade 4 and Cordelia - French Grade 3) -

carrie@carriebehlke.com 

 

 

Popcorn Tuesdays 

EJCS  will be starting up the Popcorn Tuesday fundraiser next week on Tuesday, October 

4th, 2022.   Students can pre-purchase a bag of popcorn for $1 dollar first thing in the 

morning each Tuesday with their teacher and the classroom order will be delivered to their 

classroom that morning.     

 

DROP IN COFFEE CHAT AT JOE CLARK SCHOOL  

In partnership with Joe Clark School, The Greater Foothills Family Network is excited to 

offer a DROP IN COFFEE CHAT Program for parents and children (0-6 yrs old) 

Join us on FRIDAYS beginning, September 23rd, 2022 from 9-11am. 

There will be crafts, stories and toys for children and great opportunities for parents to meet 

and chat with each other.  No registration is required, just drop in and say hi! 
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For more information, please call 403-652-8633 

 

2022/23 Indigenous Advisory Council   

Join the FSD indigenous Advisory Council – register via email at  teglerc@fsd38.ab.ca   

Click HERE for the poster and more information   
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